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Kegulatory Analyses
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May 27, 1994
Contract No. NRC-02-93-005
Account No. 20-5702-151

Mr. John J. Linehan, Director

Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Office of Nuclear Material Safety & Safeguards

Program Management, Policy Development, & Analysis Staff
Mail Stop 8D-48

Washington, DC 20555

Subject: CNWRA Program Manager's Periodic Report for Period 8-FY94
Dear Mr. Linehan:

Pursuant to Section F.1.5. of the above referenced contract, enclosed herewith is our
"Program Manager’'s Periodic Report (PMPR)," which reflects the activities of the CNWRA
April 16 through May 13, 1994. Also enclosed is a diskette containing the text >f the
report in WordPerfect format.

Please note that the estimated budget figures are from: (1) the CNWRA FY94-95
Operations Plan for the Division of High Level Waste Management; (i1) CNWRA FY94-95
Overall Research Project Plan for the Office of Nuclear Regulatory Research; (iil) the
CNWRA FY94-95 Operations Plan for the Waste Solidification Systems; and (iv) CNWRA
FY94-95 Operations Plan for Monitored Retrievable Storage, as have been revised.
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